
Visit of  Peking University Students 
 
Apart from acting as a 
pioneer for an association 
between a HK law firm 
and a Guangdong Law 
firm, KC Ho also received 
a delegation from an 
international association 
of  law students from the 
Peking University(北京大
學法律學生國際交流協

會) on 26th February 2010. 
 
Background of  the students 
Among the same 20-30 students making up the delegation, it was a pleasant surprise to 
realize that there were in fact four of  them coming from Hong Kong to continue their 
further study in the mainland. Therefore, some of  them actually returned to their 
“home”! 
 
Activities of  the delegation in our firm 
The delegation received a warm welcome from our staff. Then they attended a briefing 
session offered by our managing partner, Mr. Junius Ho on “how Hong Kong lawyers 
carry out their practices under the “One Country, Two Systems” Regime and we also 
focused on the salient features of  the Basic Law of  Hong Kong.  Thereafter, the 
delegation was guided though the procedures of  how foreign lawyers to be qualified as 
Hong Kong lawyers – which are matters of  concern to the delegation as same of  the 
students planned to come to Hong Kong to work after obtaining their LLB degree from 
the Beijing University. 
 
The briefing session was followed by a Q & A session where useful exchanges were 
conducted between the delegation and our presenters.  Thereafter, the delegation toured 
around our firm to observe how a typical law firm operates. 
 
Here are photos taken with the delegation before they left our firm to the next location – 
the Legco. 
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